
 
 

INVITATION 
 
 

Dear ​New EC​ and ​Kindergarten ​Parents,  
 

whatever your mood will be, happy, sad, excited or nervous,  
you are invited to come  

and meet other parents, make new friends  
and get to know your PTO.  

 
Celebrate the start of a new school year with a special time of 

fellowship! 
 

Small children (not in school) are welcome. 
We can’t wait to meet you!  

 
Hosted by your PTO 

Simply RSVP to Lynette Matthews at: 
 ​espto@easternchristian.org  

 
 

30 August 2017 
From 8:30-9:30 am in the Library 

 

 


